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The Colorado Heritage Center 1300 Broadway Denver, Colorado 80203
July 22, 1981

Seymour Rosen, President
SPACES

1804 North Van Ness

Los Angeles, CA 90028

Dear Mr. Rosen:

The Colorado Preservation Office received your announcement
describing the SPACES program.

In briefly checking through our files, we discovered the
Italian Caves in Julesburg Colorado and felt that they might
meet your qualifications for folk art environment. A copy of

h//ihe National Register of Historic Places Nomination Form is
enclosed. The form was submitted to Washington, returned for
revision, and never resubmitted; therefore, the caves are not
listed on the National Register.

The Preservation Office is interested in learning more about your
survey of California and would especially appreciate receiving
copies of your survey forms.

If your have any further questions, please feel free to contact
us.

Thank you for sending the requested information.

Sincerely,

Y aneplppesd

Nancy V. Gauss, Chief
Information Management
COLORADO PRESERVATION OFFICE

NCG/rlc , ‘ '
)‘.‘ I (\)\ ,\“\“..,w “\\\\ SYN | ',7.\/ vV :5( WA \ s \‘Z ('J ( { ("f



